Lamar University Staff Senate February 8, 2011

Senators present:

Sherri Fitzgerald, Stephanie Simmons, Chris Baur, Dewanna Campbell, Robert Corbett, Lisa Cowart, Don Curl, Susan Daniel, Mike Fuller, Mary Gagne, Tom Griffin, Sharlene Hatch, Dimples Jones, Cynthia Ksiazek, Richard Lanoue, Aarin Penry, Debby Piper, Ellen Pruett, Lisa Roach, Doug Sampson, Sharon Sanders, Carmen Savant, Dorothea Titus, Kirk Tribes, Linda Turner, and Donna Wilridge.

I. Call to Order

President, Sherri Fitzgerald, called the meeting to order at 10:01am.

II. Roll Call

President, Sherri Fitzgerald called roll. A quorum was seated.

III. Minutes

Richard Lanoue made a motion and Dr. Mary Gagne seconded to accept the January 2011 minutes. The Senate unanimously approved the January 2011

V. Unfinished Business

Sherri Fitzgerald stated that the dining hall trays may not return. Students with disabilities and visitors are being assisted.

The Hayes Biology building is still not being lock properly. Lamar employees in that building are taking responsibility in locking the building.

VI. New Business

Richard Lanoue stated that Lamar has a new Director of Web Communication- Richard Atkins (x7538).

Larry Osborne would like representation from Staff Senate about what people need. Richard Lanoue is on the academic computing committee and is willing to act

OPEN MEETING

LAMAR UNIVERSITY STAFF SENATE MEETING

March 15, 2011 10:00 A.M. Gray Library 8th Floor

I. CALL TO ORDER

II.